
Moving to 
Reception 

 
 

Robin 
Class 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

After the summer holidays you will be in Reception! 
 

Your teachers will be: 
 

 
Mrs Creighton 

(Monday & Tuesday) 
 

and 
 

 
Mrs Gould 

 (Wednesday, Thursday & Friday) 
 



 
There will be teaching assistants too. 
You hang your coat and bag in the cloakroom; 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The toilets are just off the classroom; 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is 
the 



classroom; 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
Your lunchbox and water bottle go on here; 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here are some fun things; 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

You can look at books too; 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is the outdoor area we share with Crackerjacks. 
 

   
 

You can still say hello to all your friends from 
Crackerjacks 

 
 
 
 


